
                          LIVERPOOL HOPE UNIVERSITY VISIT   

Assistant Principal, Karo Onowighose took a number of year 11 students who are 

interested in Further Education to visit Liverpool Hope University. Sarah, a Political & 

Business Administration student and a (student Ambassador) was there to give 

students a tour of the University. She was very helpful and answered questions from 

students. 

“Steve said it was very informative seeing the Food Science Department which he 

wishes to study in future”. 

 “Millie said it was very useful seeing the different courses that were on offer in the 

University”.  

 “Alesha was very happy and said the visit was very useful”. 

Below are some photographs from our visit which took place on the 25th of November 

2024 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


